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File No: 09/297
TRIM No: 74943

Mr Chris Webb

Actew Corporation

GPO Box 336

CANBERRA CITY ACT 2601

Dear Mr Webb

(Part) Monaro Highway and Monaro Highway Road Reservation - Water Infrastructure
Works Associated with the Murrumbidgee River to Googong Dam Water Transfer Project

I refer to the works approval application drawings and supporting information on the above works
submitted to the National Capital Authority (NCA) for consideration on 3 June 2010. I also refer
to further information received on 18 June, 22 July and 1 November 2010.

The NCA advises that:

Works Approval is granted pursuant to Section 12(1)(b) of the Australian Capital
Territory (Planning and Land Management) Act 1988 for the water infrastructure works
to Monaro Highway and Monaro Highway Road Reservation associated with the
Murrumbidgee River to Googong Dam Water Transfer Project as shown on Drawing
Nos. GHD-M2G-GEN-PL-SKT-1017 Rev A, GHD-M2G-GEN-PL-SKT-1026 Rev A,
07270_DA_001, M2G-GEN-PL-SKT-1010 Rev A, GHD-M2G-GEN-PL-SKT-1090
Rev A, GHD-M2G-GEN-PL-SKT-1000 Rev A, GHD-M2G-GEN-PL-SKT-1011 Rev
A, GHD-M2G-GEN-PL-SKT-1005 Rev A, GHD-M2G-PIP-LA-DRG-0040 Rev E,
GHD-M2G-PIP-LA-DRG-0041 Rev E, GHD-M2G-PIP-LA-DRG-0043 Rev E, GHD-
M2G-GEN-PL-SKT-1071 Rev A, GHD-M2G-GEN-LA-DRG-0003 Rev A, Concept
Erosion and Sediment Control Plan Sheets 1 — 2 and as outlined in the supporting
documentation submitted.

The term "works" is defined in the Act to exclude anything done inside buildings or structures. Under the
Act works approval may be given where the works are in accordance with the National Capital Plan. This
works approval is given only on the basis of satisfaction that the works are in accordance with the
National Capital Plan and does not constitute building approval. It does not constitute any form of
warranty as to the structural sufficiency of the proposed works, as to safety of the works or as to safety of
the performance of the works. It is the responsibility of the applicant to ensure the safety of the works and
the safety of the performance of the works and to ensure that any approvals required under separate
legislation are also obtained.
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This approval only relates to those works that are located within a Designated Area under the
National Capital Plan.

It is the understanding of the NCA that the proposed works will be undertaken in accordance with
The Department of Sustainability, Environment, Water, Population and Communities Approval
dated 29 October 2010.

A separate application for works approval will be required to be submitted for the associated
temporary traffic management works to Monaro Highway. (Note: final temporary traffic
management plans are to be endorsed by Roads ACT before they are formally submitted to the
NCA for works approval).

Should you have any query or need further advice on the matter please do not hesitate to contact
Jennifer Pantano on (02) 6271 2865.

Yours sincerely,

Graham Sandeman
Director, Statutory Planning
National Capital Plan

2 November 2010
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